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In the wake of the failure of HB 2025, HB 3402 appears poised to hobble the state’s 

urban and suburban workforces while shoring up ODOT, one of the state’s least 

accountable agencies. This new bill compounds the legislature’s failure. 

 

Between state Republicans’ cynical exploitation of voters’ resentments and fears, 

sentiments long nurtured by a donor base that is fundamentally hostile to democracy, 

and state Democrats’ cowardly crumbling in the face of the slightest challenge, the 

people of Oregon are not served by our representatives. Do better. 

 

HB 3402 is far from a compromise. It’s a nonstarter. Do not pass this bill. 

 

Convene a special session and hammer out your differences there. 


